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When the news broke that the SEC's EDGAR system was breached, several news organizations
sought partner Scott Kimpel for comment. Kimpel, a former SEC attorney, discussed the
agency's budgetary constraints and ways companies can protect their SEC filings.

Scott brings in-depth knowledge of SEC policies, procedures and enforcement philosophy to
each representation. He regularly advises clients cross a broad sector of the economy facing
sensitive reporting, compliance and enforcement matters before the Securities and Exchange
Commission and other capital markets regulators. His practice encompasses a wide range of
matters involving the securities laws, corporate governance and regulatory enforcement.

See Scott’s interview on CNBC and read his comments in The Washington Post.
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